
Notification of managers and closely related parties’ transactions with A.P. Møller - Mærsk A/S
shares in connection with share buy-back program.

January 3, 2022

In connection with the announced share buy-back program in A.P. Møller - Mærsk A/S, A.P. Møller Holding A/S continuously sells shares pro rata and
the market is to be informed accordingly – see the attached file.
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APMM Share buy-back APMH sale_30122021
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